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Glass Drinkware Collection

Chug Pint Glass
Most iconic bar glass

SKU: GC16

16 Oz

Rocks Glass
Shipped individually or as part 
of a set

SKU: GR10

10.5 Oz

Gossip Wine 
Tumbler
Shipped individually or as part 
of a set

SKU: WTG15GCLEAR

15 Oz

Sipper Glass
Set includes bamboo lid and 
reusable straw

SKU: GS16

16 Oz

Soda Can Glass
Refined quality glass

SKU: GS16NOLID

16 Oz



Metal Drinkware Collection
Adventure Tumbler
Comes with a gasket sealed

slide top lid

TA20SSTEEL,  TA20SWHITE,

20 OZ.

Tundra Tumbler
Features a ribbed bottom for 
enhanced grip with a gasket 
sealed lid

TT20SSTEEL,  TT20SWHITE,  
TT20SBLACK

20 Oz

Chill Wine Tumbler
Available in Stainless Steel & 
White. Features a gasket laiden 
lid with a slide top.

wtC12sSteel,  wtC12sWhite

12 Oz

Gator Water Bottle
Available in Stainless Steel with 
black flip-up plastic straw. .

SKU: tG32sSteel 

32 Oz

Vogue Water Bottle
Available in White with silver 
threaded lid. The lid seals 
securely to keep drinks hot or 
cold.

SKU: wbV20sWhite

20 Oz

Ares Water Bottle
Available in White & Black with 
silver threaded lid featuring a 
thin steel handle. 

wba22sBlack ,  wba22swhite

22 Oz



Lifestyle Collection
Groovy Acrylic Cup
Double Insulated with Lid and 
Straw

SKU: cG16aClear

20 OZ.

Posh Candles
White, comes in four distinct 
scents: Vanilla Sandalwood, Sea 
Salt & White Sage, Peony, and  
Teakwood

SKU: cP8g-Vanilla,  cP8g-
SeaSalt,  cP8g-Peony, cP8g-
Teakwood

10 Oz

Sidekick Koozie
Available in white featuring a 
silicon ringed to secure your 
favorite beverage on the inside

SKU: TK12swhite

12 Oz

Buddy Koozie
Available in white featuring a 
silicon ringed to secure your 
favorite beverage on the inside

SKU: tB12sWhite

12 Oz

Aluminum 20 Oz 
Party Cup 
Thin and light aluminum 
stackable party cup

SKU: Cp20Alum

20 Oz

Aluminum 12 Oz 
Party Cup 
Thin and light aluminum 
stackable party cup

SKU: cP12alum

12 Oz
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